
 

 

 

 

East Meon Recreation Ground Trust AGM 

Monday 17 May 2021 at 20.40 

Minutes 

1. Apologies for absence were received from Cllr Marc Atkinson 
2. Minutes of the last meeting held on 18th May 2020 were approved, proposed by 

Cllr Steven Ridgeon and seconded by Cllr Andrew Hales. 
3. The Chair reported that works carried out included grass cutting, the RoSPA 

inspection and improvements to the play area. 
4. The Parish Clerk reported that EMCC had contributed £500 during the 

2020/2021 accounting period. The contribution for 2021/2022 would cover the 
cost of the annual utilities during 2020/21 totaling £532.00.  

5. The accounts for the East Meon Recreation Ground Trust for the year ending 31st  
March 2021 were approved as below.  

6. Date of the next Annual General Meeting would be 16th May 2022 
 

EAST MEON RECREATION GROUND TRUST ACCOUNTS FOR THE 
YEAR ENDING 31 MARCH 2021 

Registered Charity Number 301807 
 

RECEIPTS 
East Meon Cricket Club Donation                500.00 
East Meon Parish Council                       920.88 
TOTAL                             1420.88 
 
PAYMENTS 
Electricity                 407.74  
Water Supply                          124.64 
Grass Cutting                       820.00  
Rates                   0.00 
TOTAL                              1420.88 
 

This is to certify that the above are true, bring extracted from the accounts of East Meon Parish 

Council, through whose accounts all these transactions were made. 

Suzie Brooker                   Susan Davenport 

Parish Clerk       Chair 

18 May 2021                   18 May 2021 


